
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon R. Gregg Sutter, 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, April 29, 2024 9:46 AM 
'Linda Sutter' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20240032 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/29/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02501-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Sutter <sutterlinda105@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2024 1:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket#20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please deny PSC EU application for waste treatment. 
We live in Colony Don Pedro, unit 1 on Gulf Blvd., Palm Island. 

We do not want a waste treatment facility installed on our island as the septic system works very well here. The 
company wishing to install the waste treatment plant is a for profit company that would take extreme measures to 
charge everyone much more than what we would gain from their services, with many problems arising if the island 
would loose power from powerful storms like we had with Irma. 

Please deny PSC the EU application for waste treatment as our system works well and we cannot afford the huge cost of 
that transfer. 

R. Gregg Sutter 
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